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Demolition has begun on the expansion of the A. B. Freeman School of Business on
the uptown campus. Several trees and bushes will be relocated to other parts of
campus to clear the way for the 45,000-square-foot addition, which will convert
Goldring/Woldenberg I and II into a single structure. The existing space behind GWII
will become the Rosa Freeman Keller Plaza.
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